

Camdenton R-III School District

Everyone Learning Every Day

PO Box 1409 Camdenton, MO 65020-1409 Phone: 573-346-9213 · Fax: 573-346-9211 Superintendent Tim Hadfield, Ed.D.

Assistant Superintendents Ryan Neal, Ed.D. Julie Dill, Ed.D.

January 19, 2016

Last year's

Dear Staff,

I hope you are having a wonderful second semester! It is hard to believe we are already into January!

The Board of Education is interested in obtaining input from staff members regarding your perception of the performance of the Board. Below you will find a link to a survey developed by the Board of Education. We would very much like to hear from you. Please take a few minutes to complete this survey. We ask that you complete the survey by February 3rd. Your input will be utilized as the Board plans for the future.

As always, thank you for your time and effort for the benefit of our children. And thank you for your time with this endeavor.

http://camdentonschools.schoolwires.net/domain/1208

Sincerely,

Chris McElyea, President

Camdenton R-III Board of Education